
 

 

      July 22, 2025 
 

Michael J. Chmiel, Esq. Chair  
Members of the Planning Board 
Town of Amherst 
5583 Main Street 
Williamsville, NY 14221 
 

Re: Waiver of Sidewalks along Fruehauf Ave 
   4548 & 4564 Main Street and 17 Fruehauf Ave, Amherst, New York (BDC: 5202) 

   
Dear Chairperson Chmiel and Members of the Planning Board: 
  
 Enclosed please find our formal request to waive the installation of a sidewalk for a portion of the sidewalk 
along Fruehauf Ave for this project. Pursuant to the request from the Traffic Safety Board, attached as Exhibit 
A, the Traffic Safety Board does not want the pedestrian connection from the residential neighborhood north 
of the site should not be constructed.  
 

We look forward to working with the Town on this project and believe this project represents a great 
development opportunity for this area. If there are any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact 
me at (716) 878-9626 or jamesboglioli@benderson.com. 
 
           
      Thank you, 
      BENDERSON DEVELOPMENT COMPANY, LLC 
 
 
      James A. Boglioli, Esq. 
      Director, Right to Build – Northeast US 

mailto:jamesboglioli@benderson.com


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exhibit A 
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